T am extremely concerned about the above planning application, 156 West End Lane, for the following
reasons:

1. The proposed additional residential units will increase the population density in an area that is already
crowded and has a large number of new residential units due to open shortly opposite West
Hampstead Underground Station.

2. Pavement crowding is even now a safety concern during peak travel periods, when pedestrians spill out
from the pavement onto the road when walking between the three stations.

3. The proposed additional residential units will inevitably attract further traffic on roads that are currently
extremely congested, causing traffic nuisance and pollution.

4. The high-rise nature of the proposed development will be an unwelcome and oppressive influence on a
charming neighbourhood.

Yours sincerely,

Rosalind Herman



